
 

 

AIRPORT ADVISORY NOTICE 
 

  Notice #2020-011 
 
 
Date:   Monday, March 23, 2020 
 
Time:  All hours. 
 
Subject: Covid-19 Do Not Enter Sign 
 
 
Dear VNY Airport Tenants:  

Please feel free to use the attached sign to post at your facilities. 

We hope everyone is staying safe and healthy and we remain available in case you need anything. 

Sincerely, 

The Van Nuys Airport Team 

 

 
 
 
 
NOTE: 
For official NOTAM information, go to https://pilotweb.nas.faa.gov/PilotWeb/ or contact a Flight Service 
Specialist at 1-800-WX-Brief (1-800-992-7433). 
 
 

ADVISORY ISSUED BY R. Nash 

DATE ISSUED 3/23/2020 

TIME ISSUED 01:30 PM              

 
 For additional information, contact the Van Nuys Airport at (818) 442-6506 or via facsimile at (818) 442-6751 

https://pilotweb.nas.faa.gov/PilotWeb/


 

 
 

 

DO NOT ENTER IF YOU ARE EXPERIENCING 
SYMPTOMS OF RESPIRATORY ILLNESS, 

including fever or cough. Instead, contact your 
health care provider immediately. 

 
 

For all who enter, STAY 6 FEET AWAY from other 
people to the greatest extent possible. 

 
 

WASH YOUR HANDS or use hand sanitizer 
frequently, and avoid touching your face. 

 
Stopping the spread of COVID-19 is everyone’s responsibility. 

Please do your part to save lives.   
 


